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RELATING TO GOVERNMENT  

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

February 19, 2014  9:10 a.m.   Room 211 

The Administration of the Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) will recommend 
to the OHA Trustees a position of Comment on SB2277, which proposes to impose 
new requirements on agencies required by law or concurrent resolution to submit a 
report to the legislature. 

Lines 12-17 on page 1 of the bill are somewhat ambiguous as to whether 
providing notice that it is unable to meet the deadline for a report financed by an 
appropriation, would enable the agency to avoid a possible budget reduction.  We 
simply wish to call this ambiguity to your attention.  

Mahalo for the opportunity to testify on this matter. 
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